
Follow us on Instagram @troywarriorsathletics

Welcome to the 2023/2024 school year!  My name is Chris Blume and I have the
pleasure of serving as Troy High School's Athletic Director. Not only is my beautiful
wife Lindsay and I Troy Alum, but my oldest son graduated from Troy in 2022, I have
a daughter who is a junior at Troy and two more children who will be Troy Warriors in

the near and distant future.  We         Troy High School.  My hope is that your son or
daughter has a tremendous experience at Troy whether it's on the field, the court,
the pool or at one of our many sporting events.  Our student-athletes excel both in
the classroom and on the athletic field.  This is evidenced by both the many league

championships we earned last year and the 3.3 average GPA among our student-
athletes.  Please feel free to contact me anytime with questions either via email -

cblume@fjuhsd.org or via phone 714-626-4469.  Troy is committed to providing our
students a great athletic experience.  It is a GREAT DAY to be a WARRIOR!
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Welcome Back!

We encourage ALL students to purchase
an ASB card.  With it, students get

discounted prices for school dances and  
yearbook.  Football tickets are ONLY $3

a piece!  PLUS students get FREE
entrance into all other Troy or District

sporting events including basketball and
volleyball games; wrestling and water

polo matches and more!

GET YOUR Card Warriors Football is Home
Tonight vs Fountain Valley

7PM
Fullerton District Stadium

Meet the Athletic Director
At Back to School Night next Thursday,  the

athletic director will have a booth set up near the
quad to answer questions about all things

athletics.  Please don't be afraid to stop by to ask
a question or to just say HELLO!


